To whom it may concern,

| regard the proposed plebiscite on an Australian Republic to be a scandalous
waste of money.

It also ignores the outcome of previous investigations into public sentiment
concerning the current constitutional head of the Australian Government.
Politicians need to get out into their constituencies more often to obtain a
feel for the real needs of the electorate.

Dr. Michael Tyquin
Canberra .



